REPUBLICAN WOMEN LEADERS OF CALVERT COUNTY

NEWSLETTER



SPRING 2024

UPCOMING

MONTHLY MEETINGS

- Tuesday, June 4th @6:15pm with Senate Candidate John Myrick
- Monthly meetings first Tuesday of month @
 6:15pm except July (break) and August (pool party)

MEMBER EVENTS

 Summer 2024 - Pool party; details to follow

IN THE COMMUNITY

Republican Central Committee (CCRCC) meets 1st Wednesday of every month, Radio Shack building, Prince Frederick; office hours Monday through Friday from 1:00 pm to 5:00 pm

BOCC meets 10:00 am every Tuesday at Prince Frederick Courthouse



LETTER FROM THE PRESIDENT

Happy Spring!

To keep our club going we must recruit our friends, families, neighbors, fellow church goers, hair stylists, nail technicians, grown up children, relatives and in-laws. If you have tapped your pool of recruits, please help out with the mailings at the CCRCC Headquarters, 424 Solomons Island Road, Prince Frederick. We have 300 Republican women to contact! Call or email me if interested: 301-848-0110, jana@barberio.com.

Thank you ---

Jana Barberio

MEMBER SPOTLIGHT

Ella Ennis is a native Marylander and resides in Calvert County. She has been a member of the Maryland Federation of Republican Women (MFRW) since 1973. Ella is Chairman of the MFRW's Legislative Committee. She served two terms as MFRW 2nd Vice President and in several other positions. She was an elected member of the Calvert County Republican Central Committee from 2010 through 2018 and served as Chairman in 2016-18 and 2013-14. She also served as Co-Chairman of the MDGOP Grassroots Committee.

A member of the Republican Women Leaders of Calvert, Ella was President from 2006-09. In 2015, the Calvert County Commission for Women awarded Ella the Outstanding Achievement

Award for Service to Community. She received the MDGOP's Belva Lockwood Outstanding Republican Woman of the Year Award in 2011. Governor Bob Ehrlich appointed her to the Critical Area Commission for the Chesapeake Bay from 2004 through 2006. Ella and her late husband, Bob Ennis were founding members of the Southern Prince George's Republican Club in 1970 and each served two terms as President.

Ella retired from the USDA, National Rural Development Partnership in 2005. She is an active member of St. John Vianney Catholic Church and coordinates the Eucharistic Adoration Ministry.

Want to be our next featured member? Email us at contact@republicanwomenleadersofcalvert.com.

CLUB HIGHLIGHTS



RED SCARF DAY

The annual Red Scarf Day hosted in Annapolis, MD by the MFRW was a hit as always. Watching the Senate work was a highlight of the trip, along with getting to meet and hear from so many legislators in our state capitol.



MEET BOE CANDIDATES

Three of our meetings showcased Board of Education (BoE) candidates for the upcoming election:

- Joe Marchio (District #1)
- · Paul Harrison (District #2)
- · Melissa Goshorn (District #3)

Each candidate brings their strengths; we desire all three to ensure people with our values possess all five BoE seats.



VOTER REGISTRATION

At our January 2024 meeting, attendees were trained to help voters register to vote. We have since been available at our local high school and the CCRCC office to help register voters!



I thank all of you for your hard work on behalf of our administration and our party in 2000 and again in 2002. In many races and many places, your grassroots efforts made the difference, and I'll be counting on you again in 2004

- GEORGE W. BUSH, LETTER TO THE NFRW CONVENTION, 2003



GET INVOLVED



BECOME AN ELECTION JUDGE



ATTEND A BOE MEETING



INVITE A FRIEND TO RWLC

Something you want to highlight in our next newsletter? Want to recommend another member (or yourself) for our member spotlight? Whether you have questions, issues you'd like the club to advocate for, or simply want to say 'Hi,' your voice matters.